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News and Updates
Parent Survey
Part of the parent feedback focused on communication and
our parents wanting more consistent communication from
school. As part of the parents forum, we will be working on
creating a 'Family Involvement Pledge' and this will centre
around parents and school working together on your child's
learning journey. We are hoping to have in place for
September 2023.   

Uniform
We are very proud of our uniform at Handsworth and our
students look very smart! We would just like to remind
parents that students are allowed to wear one pair of stud
earrings; hooped earrings are not permitted. This is for the
health and safety of our students. 
If this message could be reiterated at home, we would greatly
appreciate it. 

Student Weekly Top Achievers:
Y7 – Lacey Lonsdale Jordan & Logan Sheldon
Y8 – Ruby Lydon & Oliver Heppenstall
Y9 – Lewis Lawson & Reedwan Tahmid
Y10 – Chloe Middleton & Harry Maycock-
Brittain
Y11 – Poppy Rourke & Yaren Kizilkaya
Well done!

The winning attendance Tutor groups last
week were:
7R4 - 96.2%
8R5 - 95.3%
9R3 - 96.4%
10R3- 91.9%
11R6 - 94.5%

Well done to all the winning tutor groups
above, keep up the good work! 

Top Performing Tutor Groups. 
These are the tutor groups who have received the
most reward points over last week: 
Y7 – 7R3
Y8 – 8R4
Y9 – 9R3
Y10 – 10R4
Y11 – 11R7
A brilliant achievement! Congratulations. 

Dates for your diary: 
Third and Fourth Strike days - 15th and 16th 
 March 2023
Red Nose Day - 17th March 2023 
Y7 Parents Evening - 23rd March 2023
Easter Holidays -3rd April 2023  


